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for gross pathology, pathology for microdebris and the standardised classification of recovered 
plastics and other debris; and (iii) developing liaison with other relevant expert bodies. Based on 
its discussions, the workshop made a series of detailed recommendations, emphasising the 
importance of long-term studies; the need for standardised approaches to post-mortem studies; 
the importance of strandings networks; the assessment of floating debris during aerial surveys 
and the integration of marine debris concerns into the IWC’s Conservation Management Plans, 



programme for the development of Important Marine Mammal Protected Areas (IMMAs). In 
2019, the IWC held a joint workshop with the International Union for the Conservation of Nature 
(IUCN) and the Agreement for the Conservation of Cetaceans of the Black Sea, Mediterranean Sea 




